
The Cleon Township Fire Department

Would like to acknowledge and congratulate 


Isaac Pfister

For graduating from Mesick High School 2023





His future is bright!!


He has enlisted in the Unites States Air Force as a firefighter.


His plan is to attend basic training later this summer. 


For the last two years of his high school career, Isaac has volunteered with 


the Cleon Township Fire Department and has been a great asset to the team, always helping and 

working hard. We wish him all the best with his new career!



